

WHAT'S INSIDE:

GOODBYE 2023



INDOOR FUN



FRIENDLY REMINDERS



GOODBYE 2023!

As the year comes to a close, and the 2023 chapter ends, let us take a moment to say, "God you did it!" This year the Lord has blessed us in an abundance of ways, not only with the number of students we have at GROW, but our coaches, volunteers, and direct staff. We have seen firsthand, when you trust the Lord in the beginning, and are faithful with how you steward what He gives you, you will see an overwhelming blessing come shortly after. And we know, He is not finished yet!

This year we have learned how to be kind and share our toys, how to be thankful with our "No Complaint Tuesdays," how to have fun with game days and color wars. Thank you to all of our coaches, volunteers, direct staff, parents, grandparents, guardians, etc., who drop off their children with smiles on their faces and pick them up in the same manner.

The Lord has made a way when there was no way, He has turned the impossible to possible, He has shone His light through us and we have victory through Him! Here is to another great year in the books, and another new year to come. Praise Jesus!











'For I know the plans I have for you,' declares the Lord.

~Jeremiah 29:11

DID SOMEONE SAY, INDOORS?

With the holiday break approaching, let's consider some fun winter ideas with our families!

Host a board game day, cuddle up with blankets and pillows and some good books, have a baking day and bake your favorite treats and cookies, enjoy arts and crafts!







'HA HA' CORNER



How did Joseph make his coffee?

Hebrewed it.

What did Adam say when he was asked his favorite holiday?

"It's Christmas, Eve."









MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

- Christmas Tree Decorating ~ December 5th
- Face Painting ~ December 6th
- Christmas Pajama Day ~ December 7th
- Bible, Cookies, and Hot Cocoa ~ December 8th
- Ecotarium Field Trip Preschool and Grades 4 and 5 ~ December 12th
- Christmas Story Hour Preschool to Grade 3 ~ December 14th
- Ugly Christmas Sweater Contest ~ December 15th
- A Christmas Carol Grades 6-12 ~ December 19th
- Secret Santa Gift Exchange ~ December 20th
- Christmas Concert ALL Grades ~ December 21st

IF YOU FEEL LED TO MAKE A FINANCIAL DONATION TO GROW CHRISTIAN LEARNING CENTER, PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT WWW.CAVIDANUEVA.COM/GROW.

FOR OTHER DONATIONS, PLEASE CONTACT ELIZABETH AT LEARNINGCENTER.CAVN@GMAIL.COM.

SHOULD YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, CONCERNS, SUGGESTIONS,
PLEASE CONTACT THE GROW LEARNING CENTER TEAM. WE
WOULD LOVE TO HEAR FROM YOU!







